
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

 
  

 

 

As the teachers and students get ready to start back to school, we are reminded that fall is on the way. We have 

had a hot summer and the temperatures are still high, but soon it will begin to cool down. That is a reminder that 

shoebox season is fast approaching. I can’t believe it is already here. It’s time to start collecting for the Christmas 

shoeboxes. This October we will be sending these special gifts to El Salvador once again. Bob and Angelique 

Kendrick of Kendrick Ministries have been serving there for over 36 years. We love this couple and the work that 

they do for the people of El Salvador. Start looking and collecting those items, October will be here before you 

know it! We want to shout out a special thank you to the Senior Center in Bakersville, NC for making dolls to 

send to El Salvador, as well. We have seen what a loving gift a doll means to these precious children. Barbara 

and I had such a great time meeting and sharing with this wonderful group of seniors. Thank you for loving 

others in Jesus’ name! As we start into a new season, let us purpose in our hearts to serve the Lord with a 

renewed passion. There are some important decisions to be made in our country this fall and we all need to be 

praying that the Lord will be put in His proper place in America again. We as Christians need to pray and seek 

His face and ask Him to make our country “in God we trust” once again! Thank you all for keeping us in your 

prayers. We could not do the things we do without you! May the Lord bless you and keep you, and make His face 

shine upon you! 

 

In His service, 

Homer  
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A group of 

Seniors from 

The Senior 

Center in 

Bakersville, 

NC made 

dolls to send 

to the 

children in 

El Salvador! 

 

Thank You, 

Seniors! 

 


